From: Puco ContactOPSB

To: Puco Docketin

Subject: comment for 21-0041

Date: Tuesday, June 22, 2021 9:01:03 AM
----- Original Message-----

Sent: Monday, June 21, 2021 4:51 PM
I am referring to the palomino solar projects. They are going to be in throwing distance of my family’s property.
Having solar panels of this magnitude are extremely dangerous to our health and environment. Please do not allow

these in our area. They are not even benefiting anyone or any businesses locally. They will cause far more harm than
any good.

Sincerely,

Amanda M.

Sent: Sunday, June 20, 2021 11:33 PM

My family will be directly impacted negatively if these solar projects are approved. I am not in favor of these from a
medical standpoint. Please do not allow these solar farms to take over our farmland and countryside.

Sincerely,

Amanda M.
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